
Town of Sheridan 
Elections June 5, 2012 

 
 

Notice is hereby given of a Recall Election to be held at the Sheridan Town Hall on Tuesday, 

June 5, 2012 from 7:00 a.m. until 8:00 p.m. at which time a recall election for the Offices of 

Governor, Lieutenant Governor and State Senator for District 23 will be held.  

 

Notice is further given that a public test of the election equipment will be held on Monday May 

28, 2012 at 10:00 a.m. at the Sheridan Town Hall.  

 

David Plunkett, Clerk 

Town of Sheridan 

May 11, 2012 


